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LIBRARIAN

December 4-th.
1 9 2 3.

Dear Sir Arthur

I return herewith the letter 
from the Meiji University Library 
Committee. For your information I 
have to reply that I am sending a 
selection of our duplicates to this 
institution, as well as to the Tokyo 
Imperial University.

Letters covering these ship­
ments will be sent in due

Faithfully yours,

course.
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